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(Year: 2020-21)
The feedback obtained from various stakeholders was discussed and analyzed in the
department meetings and in BOS meetings. As the feedback was very positive and no
specific changes were suggested by the students and alumni, the decision to continue the
syllabus for the next Academic Year 2021-22 was taken.
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